Dear Kindergarten Families,						May 10, 2018
The Kindergartners earned another Superstar party.  They chose a wheel party.  We will celebrate this Thursday afternoon May 18.  It can be a bike, scooter, remote control vehicle and or any other wheeled item.  Helmets are required for bikes, scooters, etc.  
We have been busy making thank you cards, Mother’s Day presents/cards, practicing songs for the concert next Monday.  
In Art the students made a self portrait that is hung on their locker.  Some of our stories have centered on the theme of change.  
Our field trip to Leonardo’s Basement was great fun.  The students filled out questioners and all the students liked the field trip a lot.  They loved creating in the community room for the Friday Family Fun Night.  They created activities to do at the fun night.  Remember to mark your calendars for the Friday Family Fun Night.  
Friday we will have a visitor his name is Carter.  He is enrolled in First Grade next year.  
Remember on Wednesdays to send in your Reading Adventure Sheets!
In Math we are still on the Money Chapter.  
 I would like to make shoe boxes for the homeless.  These are boxes to have in your car for homeless people.  I am attaching a list of things we could use to put in the boxes.  I will be open to donations until June 1.  There are a lot of granola bars at school and we will put some in each box.   
The fieldtrip to Carpenter Nature Center is coming up fast, next Tuesday May 15th.  There are a few fieldtrip permission forms still out.  Please make sure if you said you would be a driver that a copy of your license and insurance are turned into Deb.  She also has a form that you need to fill out.  I am sure I will need all the volunteers but I am not sure if all the volunteers need to drive because not all the forms are in yet.
The Kindergarten webpage is  http://kindergarten-sjbschool.weebly.com . You can view the weekly Kindergarten letter on Tuesday each week.  I will also email letters to you on Tuesday.

If you have any questions please contact me at (651) 437-2644.  God Bless You, Love Mrs. Huneke 


